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New Opportunity at SGS College (Formerly Filton).

‘Fast Track Degree together with Table Tennis Academy’

Starting Sept 2013 SGS College in partnership with the University of Gloucs are pleased to announce new fast
track degree courses in coaching, business and fine art. As well as foundation degrees in a wide range of
subjects

The college will also be offering a Masters (MSC) in Sports Coaching.

The fast track degree programme will enable students to gain a degree in 2 yrs in an intensive course based at
an ‘Ofsted Outstanding’ sports programme.

Students are able to train at the Table Tennis Academy based at the ‘state of the art’ £20m WISE campus whilst
undergoing their degree courses.

For further information contact Head Coach Kevin Satchell direct on:

Kevin.satchell@sgscol.ac.uk

Tel 0117 919 2615

More information regarding the table tennis academy click the link below:

http://tabletennis.k-hosting.co.uk/tt/apply-to-our-academy/
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